
 

 

 

Information and rules

Sunday, October 26 

2:00 – 4:00 

 

 

 

• Please note that this is a simple and friendly contest. It is meant to add a 

little fun to the carnival and give guests some incredible jack-o-lanterns to 

view while here ~ Let’s get in the Halloween mood! 

 

• There is no limit on entries 

 

• Upon arrival at the carnival, please drop your jack-o-lantern off at the 

contest table 

 

• Registration forms can be found at this table. Please register and follow 

the directions on the form. One form needs to be filled out for each entry 

 

• Lights are allowable in jack-o-lanterns, open flames are not 

 

• Pumpkin must be carved 

 

• One winner will be announced on the school facebook page the week after 

the carnival 

 

• Pictures of each jack-o-lantern will be taken at the carnival and will be 

forwarded to the judges,  birch grove staff. No names will accompany the 

picture – BG staff will view pictures only 

 

• The winner will receive a $50 check from the birch grove pto via standard 

mail 

 

• Thank you for considering entering the contest! We hope you have a great 

Halloween! 


